
Weinstein Center for Recreation Update 

June 23, 2020 

 

The University has released plans for the fall semester that include a return of students to campus. 

Under the guidance of the University phased plan, the Weinstein Center is making plans to re-open a temporary 

fitness facility with physical distancing and limited capacity for students, faculty and staff only. Keep in mind, 

many of the spaces within the Weinstein Center are being used as temporary classroom space in order to 

comply with physical distancing requirements for students and faculty. We do not have a specific timeframe of 

when the University will reach a more regular operating plan and resume allowing more visitors to campus. We 

will continue to update you as decisions are made by University leadership. For full UR COVID-19 policies 

please visit: https://www.richmond.edu/coronavirus/index.html 

Although we know you are disappointed with the delay in Weinstein Center for Recreation access, the 

University is doing their best to make decisions that keep the campus community as safe as possible during this 

difficult time. We value the relationship we have with our paid members and hope to resume your access as 

soon as it is safe to do so within the University guidelines.  

As a reminder, monthly bank drafts will not be processed during the facility closure. Once we determine a 

reopen date for the Weinstein Center and access to the facility for paid members, we will communicate the date 

bank drafts will resume, giving members plenty of notice.  

Expiration dates for annual memberships will be extended for the number of days equal to the duration of the 

Weinstein Center COVID-19 closure. The extension will be based on March 17th (the date Weinstein Center 

closed) through your original expiration date. We are not processing renewals until your access is reinstated. 

Member Services is in the process of coordinating a schedule for members to retrieve items from lockers. 

Details will be sent directly to those who have assigned lockers.   

The Membership Office is conducting business remotely. If you have Membership questions, please email 

wcrmemberships@richmond.edu or call (804) 662-3086 and leave a voicemail.  

We hope you all are doing well and staying safe. 
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